
My class is having a Valentine’s party 
and card exchange on February 13. 

 

There are 10 students in my class! 
 

If I bring Valentine’s cards to pass out, I must bring 
enough for everyone in the class. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents, to save on time, please write or  

have your child write his/her name  
near “from” and leave “to” blank.  This will  

make it so much easier to pass the cards out. 
 

We are looking forward to a fun-filled day! 


